
Northwest Surrogacy Center will be
sponsoring 50 women including
employees, previous or current
surrogates, and/or intended parents
in the 2025 GIRLFRIENDS RACE for a
CURE along the Vancouver
Waterfront! First come, first serve.

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 12TH

RACE FOR
THE CURE

Run with NWSC for the

CALLING ALL PDX AND VANCOUVER, WA
WALKERS AND RUNNERS! 

Register here :

We know many of our community members have been affected by
cancer, and as a breast cancer survivor myself, we are honored to

invite you to help support such a meaningful cause!
Amber DeDionisio

Case Manager


